
Oct. 2, 2023 

Welcome to Back BBQ 

Thank you to all Phoenix families for a fantastic Welcome Back BBQ.    Great food and great company! 

Phoenix Parent Council 

The annual AGM for the establishment of a Parent Organization at Phoenix school was held on Sept. 27, 2023 at 
6:00 PM in the school gym following our Welcome Back BBQ. Thank you to all Phoenix families who were able to 
attend. 

Thank you to our Parent Council Executive elected for the 2023/2024 school year. 

President:  Mrs. Oliver 
Vice-President:  Mrs. Antonation 
Secretary:  Mrs. Silk 
Treasurer:  Mrs. Bueckert 

To make sure that activities such as hot lunch can continue, volunteers are always needed and  appreciated.  
Please watch for upcoming meeting dates. 

Picture Day 

Phoenix families are reminded that School Picture Day for students and staff will be taking place on Oct. 
4,2023.  Edge Photography will be completing the pictures. 



Instagram 
 
Phoenix has a school-wide Instagram account (phoenixsjasd). Please be sure to follow.  Recent postings include 
photos highlighting  Student Vote, Truth and Reconciliation, and the Welcome Back BBQ. 
 
Instagram: phoenixsjasd 
 
Absence Reporting 
 
Thank you to all Phoenix families for using the online Safe Arrival system or contacting the office directly to notify 
of a student absence. This helps to provide a consistent way of notifying the school of an absence as teaching staff 
may not see an email during the day or a substitute may be present. 


